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Hello, 
I am writing in opposition to the amendment CrR 3.2 and  CrRLJ 3.2
 
As an advocate for victims of  sexual assault for nearly 20 years I have observed first hand the
criminal justice system revictimize survivors of gender based violence who trusted the system would
help protect them.
We know most victims of sexual assault never report
 
This proposal does not instill trust in a system and lacks fairness for victims. Nor does it 
communicate any consideration for safety of survivors or even the community.
 
This amendment will deter victims from engaging in the criminal justice process. If this is adopted, it
will send a clear message to victims their voice does not matter and participating in the criminal
justice system is dangerous.  
 
Sincerely,
Carolyn Gray
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
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